
 
 

22nd  February, 2024 
 
 

ADVISORY REGARDING THE PORTAL “CSMEMBERS.IN” 
 

 
Dear Members, 

 

This communication serves as an Official Advisory on behalf of The Institute of 

Company Secretaries of India (ICSI) regarding the website CSMEMBERS.IN. It has 

come to our attention that there may be confusion regarding the affiliation of the 

said portal with ICSI. We would like to clarify that CSMEMBERS.IN is not affiliated 

with ICSI, and ICSI does not handle or operate this portal in any capacity. 

 

We wish to emphasize that any information or services provided on 

CSMEMBERS.IN are not endorsed or sanctioned by ICSI. Users are advised to 

exercise caution and verify the authenticity of any information obtained from this 

portal. 

 

Furthermore, we would like to inform you that ICSI has taken legal action in this 

matter. We have filed a Civil Suit seeking injunction against M/s. Jagadishwar 

Technology Solutions Private Limited and Mr. Sundaram TNS, who are reported to 

be running the aforesaid portal. 

 

ICSI remains committed to upholding the integrity and reputation of our 

organization. We urge stakeholders and the Members to rely only on official 

communication channels and platforms endorsed by ICSI for any information or 

services related to our activities. 

 
 
The Institute of Company Secretaries of India 


